Philip Dagnall

MM79

From:

Sent:

04 September 2018 15:18

To:

pmods22

Subject:

In addition

Dear Sirs,

I would just like to add to my previous email objecting to the proposed plan for houses to be built immediately in front of us, as I sit looking from my bedroom window, this area is also pasture land, cows are grazing on it as I write this, there is a public footpath and style from Whins Lane where everyone walks their dogs, and which also leads to the village Tennis courts. Any entrance to this estate would also be highly dangerous as there are two very bad bends either end of the small stretch between and there are already traffic problems here, on Whins Lane, Read.

Yours faithfully,



Sent from my iPad